

Beeston Primary School

Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN



"Promoting a love of learning"

11th January 2021

Tapestry Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are aware that many of you have struggled to log on to Tapestry today. We have also encountered difficulties as teachers. This is because Tapestry is not used to having so many people, across the country, logging on at the same time. Tapestry are working exceptionally hard to resolve this issue and are fully aware of how this affects remote learning.

Each evening, at 6pm, the activities will be uploaded for the next day. Due to not as many people logging on in the evening you might find it easier to access Tapestry. You can have a look at what has been uploaded and see the different activities which have been set for the next day. You could also press on the web links and leave them open in your web browser to access the next day, if you wish.

We understand this is frustrating but we expected to encounter some stumbling blocks and we hope this one will be resolved quickly. As always, you can contact us on nursery@beestonprimary.org or reception@beestonprimary.org if you need us.

Many thanks, The Foundation Stage Team.

Headteacher Mr. N. Edensor
Tel. No: 0113 2716978
Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org
www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk
Part of the Leodis Schools Alliance